
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CITY OF PACIFICA 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
 
 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regularly scheduled 
meeting of the Planning Commission of August 4, 2008 has been 
CANCELLED. 
 
 In lieu of the regular meeting, the Planning Commission 
will participate in a joint study session with the City Council on 
August 4, 2008 at 6:00 PM in the Council Chamber, 2212 Beach 
Boulevard. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Michael Crabtree 
Planning Director 
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